
Area Budget Evaluation noted.  
 
8  There was submitted a report by the Head of Policy and Corporate 
Governance regarding details of projects selected to complete an Evaluation Report,  
 
(1)  advising that projects funded through the area budget were required to 
 comply with the Council’s Standard Conditions of Funding which stated that 
 organisations must comply in full with evaluation requirements; and  
 
(2)  detailing, at Appendix 1 of the report, information on 10% of projects funded 
 during 2024/25, which had been selected to complete an Evaluation Report. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership noted 
 
(a) the report; and 
 
(b) that in relation to the application from Knightswood Old Men’s Club, the repair 
 to the guttering remained outstanding. 
 
 


